
The Linces, Buckland Estate 

Dover 

Kent   CT16 2BN 

Tel: 01304 822663 

Fax: 01304 824091 

Email:  headteacher@greenpark.kent.sch.uk 

 

 

 

30th January 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Year 2 Florence Nightingale Workshop – Friday 15th March 2024 

 

We are excited to be organising a visit from the One Day Creative team to deliver a History 

workshop on Friday 15th March 2024.  This will link with the children’s exploration of significant 

figures in recent history this term. The workshop will explore Florence Nightingale, her life and 

work and her significant contribution to the world of nursing. 

 

This workshop will take place in school, during the school day, with children also taking part in 

other activities relating to the other significant figures they have been learning about (including: 

Neil Armstrong, Rosa Parks and Martin Luther King) throughout the day. 

 

The total cost for this workshop is £8.00 per child which covers the visit and all other materials 
required for the day. All payments should be made via the ParentMail app, please speak to the 
office if you need any help doing this.  Please ensure the workshop is paid for by Friday 8th March 
2024. 
 

 

Many thanks 

 

 

Mr M Carpenter 

Year 2 and 3 Leader of Learning 
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